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DETROIT CY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Temporary Suspension of Empty Container Returns 
 
 
Effective May 20, 2002, Pacer Stacktrain will 
temporarily suspend the acceptance of empty 48’ and 
53’ containers at our Detroit CY.  The only empty 
returns that will be accepted are containers that are 
preceded by an inbound Pacer Stacktrain load over 
the Detroit rail ramp. 
 
The suspension of empty container returns will 
remain in effect until further notice. 
 



If you have further questions, please contact your 
local Pacer Stacktrain representative. 
 
 
 

 


